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Telecom Regulatory Authority of India

Extension of time for receiving comments on consultation paper on 'Making ICT
Accessible for Persons with Disabilities'

New Delhi 19th January, 2018: The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI)

issued a consultation paper on 'Making ICT Accessible for Persons with Disabilities' on

20.12.2017 inviting written comments from stakeholders by 22.01.2018 and counter

comments by 05.02.2018

2. On request from the stakeholders, the last date for receipt of written comments

and counter comments has been extended up to 12.02.2018 and 26.02.2018

respectively.

3. The comments and counter comments may be sent preferably in electronic form

at 'advisorit@trai.gov.in. All comments will be posted on TRAI's website. For any

clarification Shri Sanjeev Banzal, Advisor (CA & IT), TRAI may be contacted at

telephone No. 23210990.
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